ATCO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



June 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of First Grade Students:

Welcome to the First Grade! In order to start out the year prepared, we ask that all school supplies are bought and sent in the first week of school. Below is a list of items needed for the start of the year. We appreciate your support.

Back pack- No wheels

2 boxes of #2 Pencils-sharpened (please no decorative pencils)

2 pocket folders- 1 red & 1 yellow

1 black and white **Primary** marble composition book

2 pack Pink Pearl rectangular erasers

2 boxes of crayons

2 black Expo low-odor dry-erase markers

8 glue sticks

Girls- Zipper-top gallon bags

Boys- Zipper-top Quart bags

3 boxes of tissues

1 hand sanitizer

1 Wet-Ones containers (hand and face)

Smock for Art

Headphones (no earbuds)-place in zip-lock bag with your child's name

Thank you for your support and we will see all of you in September.

<u>PLEASE WRITE YOUR CHILD'S NAME ON THEIR BACK PACK, JACKET, GLOVES, HATS, LUNCH BOX, ETC. THIS ENABLES US TO RETURN THE ITEMS TO YOUR CHILD QUICKLY. (Do not label other items unless indicated. Supplies will be communal).</u>

